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Opelika's Greatest
Robotics Engineers

As we gear up for Worlds, we want
to spotlight our team captain!
Cayson spends countless hours
working in the robotics lab. He has
stepped up into a valuable team
leader that helps to teach, guide,
and mentor every member of the
team. As captain, he serves on the
Drive Team at competition and
embodies the values of the FIRST
ethos! Thank you for your
dedication, Cayson!

After a successful run at the Rocket City
Regional, Opelika's O.G.R.E. is headed to the
Worlds Championships in Houston, Texas! 

We will be traveling Wednesday to Sunday
and are hoping to bring home another great
run! Wish us luck as we prepare over the
next week and a half. 

Thelonious, our CanBot, has been
traveling to competitions with us
this season. We are always excited
to show Theo off to other teams
and communities to encourage
recycling. Thank you to Novelis and
Ball! 
If you see us at competition, feel
free to add your team sticker! 
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O.G.R.E. goes to WORLDS!

CanBot at
Competition
Novelis // Ball


